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IWMA to hold Water Mist Seminar in Munich, 

Germany, in November 2015 

 
Hamburg, 22nd April 2015. After a seminar at Lund University, Sweden, in 

March, the IWMA board of directors has decided to organize one further 

educational event this year. This event will take place in Munich, Germany, 

on 24th November 2015 at the Hotel Dolomit.  

The Bavarian capital was chosen so that also attendees from Austria and 

Switzerland only have a short distance to travel.   

“IWMA organizes educational events to promote water mist and make 

people like building engineers and architects aware of this technology”, 

says Bettina McDowell, IWMA association secretary. She continues: “The 

speakers will explain water mist, inform about standards and approvals and 

talk about systems in practice.”  

There will be an exhibition during the one-day event where manufacturers 

will show their products.  

All presentations will be held in German. Translation services will not be 

provided.  
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